
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 June 2005 

9. BOARD REPRESENTATIVE ON KEEP CHRISTCHURCH BEAUTIFUL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 
 The Community Secretary sought the approval of the Board to appoint a representative to the Keep 

Christchurch Beautiful Executive Committee. 
 
 The Board resolved to appoint Carole Evans as its representative to the Keep Christchurch Beautiful 

Executive Committee, until the Board reviews its external appointments in December 2005. 
 
 


